
From:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  09/06/2019 10:42:52 AM

To:  Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Article
 

Thanks for sharing that.  Probably not the way I would have approached it and good to see they are working on
something. 
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 
From: Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 10:20 AM
To: Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Article
 
This is the article I referenced when you brought up the complex intersection in Whittier. 
 
https://www.whittierdailynews.com/2019/08/20/heres‐how‐whittier‐plans‐to‐fix‐the‐awkward‐five‐points‐intersection/  
 
‐‐
 

Eduardo
Hermoso
Transportation
Engineer Associate
III
Metro Development
Review

Los Angeles
Department of
Transportation

213.972.8451 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whittierdailynews.com%2F2019%2F08%2F20%2Fheres-how-whittier-plans-to-fix-the-awkward-five-points-intersection%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cm.nunez%40fehrandpeers.com%7C60472a4f171d41e78bf108d732ee8840%7C087dca4b49c742c6a76649a3f29fc3f4%7C1%7C0%7C637033872392299111&sdata=PHLzxRY2w%2B%2Fj3iaSLgd3Wgpf%2BcO0RWD9N2AZBGGg%2BzQ%3D&reserved=0
tel:213.972.8451
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FLADOTofficial&data=02%7C01%7Cm.nunez%40fehrandpeers.com%7C60472a4f171d41e78bf108d732ee8840%7C087dca4b49c742c6a76649a3f29fc3f4%7C1%7C0%7C637033872392299111&sdata=aGi3r%2Fcr6b5hIAEkVWJ5HJ0aBg842iVvR%2Fi8aKF2m0M%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fladotofficial&data=02%7C01%7Cm.nunez%40fehrandpeers.com%7C60472a4f171d41e78bf108d732ee8840%7C087dca4b49c742c6a76649a3f29fc3f4%7C1%7C0%7C637033872392309107&sdata=Fk4pqFJy6%2Fu82fAVeouwEDaN%2BT7WjPYhubb1g9jmxLU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fladotofficial&data=02%7C01%7Cm.nunez%40fehrandpeers.com%7C60472a4f171d41e78bf108d732ee8840%7C087dca4b49c742c6a76649a3f29fc3f4%7C1%7C0%7C637033872392309107&sdata=E91Tkp31xNvZdIvF99q4AtNabR6Wt5bwWaaMpd%2F3oes%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fuser%2FLADOT2012&data=02%7C01%7Cm.nunez%40fehrandpeers.com%7C60472a4f171d41e78bf108d732ee8840%7C087dca4b49c742c6a76649a3f29fc3f4%7C1%7C0%7C637033872392319099&sdata=njX9BGKcAB7qFjdlm%2BrZIwZruDN4uIAJoNWAgb5Du5Q%3D&reserved=0


Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended
only for the confidential use of the addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or otherwise
authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information
contained in this message is strictly prohibited.
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